-——Qriginal Message-——

From: Suzanne huttar <suzanne.huttar@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 5:41 PM

To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: Short term rental regulation
Hello,

Thank you for time. | believe the short term rental regulation is coming up on your agenda (maybe November 18th?).

I'm emailing in hopes that within this regulation you consider homes that are Owner occupied or long term renter occupied and rent out their space as a short
term rental in order to maintain their mortgage or rental costs.

Thanks for your consideration and work on hosting the people of the valley!

Sue

Excuse typos.
Sent from Sue's IPhone



